
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

“A High School Learning Experience" 
 
February 19 2018 
 
 
Dear Year 6 Parent/Carer(s), 
 
 
The Year 6 students have been invited to St John Paul II Catholic College Schofields on 
Friday 23rd February 2018.  
 
The two hour visit (9:30-11:30am) will give students “A High School Learning 
Experience” and will also be an opportunity to receive enrolment packs from JPII. 
 
The students will be accompanied by the Year 6 teachers and will walk between the two 
school sites via the adjoining gate.  
 
This promises to be an exciting experience for the students. 
 
Please fill out the form below and return to your child’s teacher by Wednesday 21st 
February 2018. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Year 6 teachers Mrs Lesley Studans        Principal 
 
✂​--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

“A High School Learning Experience" 
 
I give permission for my child ________________________________ from 
Class_____________ to attend the St John Paul II High School Learning Experience on 
Friday 23rd February 2018. I understand that my child will be walking between the two 
school sites. 
 
 
Signed: ______________________________ Date:_________________  
  

 


